LARNE
PORT

NOTICE TO MARINERS

NO 12 OF 2020

Larne Port Web Site

Notice is hereby given that Larne Port web site has been
updated with visiting ships information.

For further information, please contact Larne VTS

T: 028 28872177
E: portcontrol@portoflarne.co.uk
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Stuart Wilson
Harbour Master
LARNE PORT Date: 09/03/2020



